
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 13, 2017 11:42:59 AM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-07-17 4:00 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Shannon Spooner

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
As the owner of two properties that require power from ontario hydro I am truly disgusted with the idea
of the hydro costs going up. We have had to switch to wood heat at both properties and led lighting
just to survive. The cost of the lights etc is still overwhelming . It's enough to crush a small business.
We have tried to be as efficient as possible and still the costs are unreal. We employ 12 people in a
13000 sq. Ft. building. Enough is enough! Will we need to start cutting jobs just to pay our hydro bills?

-- Attachment --
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